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From: SM.EN.Privacy-FNS

To: Mengesha, Isabelle - FNS

Cc: SM.EN.Privacy-FNS; Bjorkman, Michael - FNS, Alexandria, VA
Subject: RE: New ICR Package OMB 0584-0594

Date: Friday, January 21, 2022 3:33:30 PM

Good afternoon Isabelle,
Privacy approves. Please let me know if you have any questions.

V/r,

Michael Bjorkman

Privacy Officer

USDA Food and Nutrition Service
Information Management Branch (IMB)

michael.bjorkman@usda.gov

To report a Pll or cyberincident please contact our 24-Hour ISC Incident Hotline at 1 (866) 905-6890
Cyber.Incidents@usda.gov, or the PIl Hotline at: 1-877-Pll 2YOU [1-877-744-2968].

From: Mengesha, Isabelle - FNS <Isabelle.Mengesha@usda.gov>

Sent: Friday, January 7, 2022 10:58 AM

To: Bjorkman, Michael - FNS, Alexandria, VA <Michael.Bjorkman@usda.gov>
Cc: SM.FN.Privacy-FNS <SM.fn.Privacy-FNS@usda.gov>

Subject: RE: New ICR Package OMB 0584-0594

Hi Michael,

Please see the attached package for OMB Control Number 0584-0594. If you have any questions,
please let me know.

We are getting close to the 7 month deadline that we need OMB approval by, so if you could send
these back as soon as possible that would be much appreciated!

Thanks,

Isabelle Mengesha

She/her/hers

SNAP Office of Employment and Training
USDA-FNS

From: Bjorkman, Michael - FNS, Alexandria, VA <Michael.Bjorkman@usda.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, December 14, 2021 6:14 PM
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To: Mengesha, Isabelle - FNS <|sabelle.Mengesha@usda.gov>
Cc: SM.FN.Privacy-FNS <SM.fn.Privacy-FNS@usda.gov>
Subject: RE: New ICR Package

Hi Isabelle,

Apologies for the delayed response to your email. Thank you kindly for reaching out in advance
about your ICR package.

There is no additional information that | need. | look forward to receiving the package.
Thanks!

V/r,

Michael Bjorkman

Privacy Officer

USDA Food and Nutrition Service
Information Management Branch (IMB)

michael.bjorkman@usda.gov

To report a Pll or cyberincident please contact our 24-Hour ISC Incident Hotline at 1 (866) 905-6890
Cyber.Incidents@usda.gov, or the PIl Hotline at: 1-877-Pll 2YOU [1-877-744-2968].

From: Mengesha, Isabelle - FNS <|sabelle.Mengesha@usda.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, December 8, 2021 10:14 AM

To: Bjorkman, Michael - FNS, Alexandria, VA <Michael.Bjorkman@usda.gov>
Subject: New ICR Package

HI Michael,

My name is Isabelle and | am working on an ICR package for OMB #0584-0594. It should not require
any changes in privacy from the currently approved package, but | did want to tell you this will be
coming down the pipeline soon because the 60 day notice comments period ended yesterday.

Is there any other information you need from me?

Thank you!

Isabelle Mengesha

She/her/hers

SNAP Office of Employment and Training
USDA-FNS
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